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INDEPENDENT AUDIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE HOLDS EIGHTH SESSION IN GENEVA, 2

 
This was the first time that the IAAC met outsi de of the United Nations Headquarters in New 

York.  The IAAC’s session in Geneva coincided with the presence of the Under-Secretary-General 



 
The IAAC also elected Mr. Walker and Mr. Kaul as Chairman and Vice-Chairman, 

respectively, for 2010 and finalized its calendar of meetings for the forthcoming year.  The calendar 
was also approved for publication on the IAAC’s website. 
 

The next (ninth) session of the IAAC is scheduled for 17-19 February 2010 at the United 
Nations Headquarters in New York.  
 

For further information on the work of the IAAC, please contact the Committee’s Executive 
Secretary, Uren Pillay, at e-mail:  pillay@un.org, telephone:   +1 212 963 5674 fax: +1 212 963 
0600. 
 

* *** * 
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